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	Primary 5 had an amazing time on their residential trip to New Lanark. We took part in badger watching, a scavenger hunt and explored the surrounding area. We learned lots about the mills and the people who lived and worked in New Lanark. 
	
	We have been learning about life during the industrial revolution. We had lots of fun playing ‘peevers’ in the playground and made our own silent monitors, which were used to monitor how hard you were working in the mill!
	
	We have been learning to write instructions this term and we even followed instructions to make Miss Blyth a cup of tea!
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We have been continuing to improve our numeracy skills by playing lots of active games.
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